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Notice 
 
In line with the latest government directive, all NSU classes will be held only in on-line mode 

until February 06, 2022. This announcement will be reviewed in due time based on the 

developing situation and government directive. 

 

   Stay home, stay safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


